CDBG Public Hearing #1
MONDAY, April 15, 2024
HAYDEN TOWN HALL
520 N. VELASCO AVENUE
5:30 P.M.

The CDBG Public Hearing was started at 5:40 p.m.
Present: Mayor Dean Hetrick, Vice-Mayor Bobby Smith, Council Member Thomas Lagunas
Not Present: Council Members Robert Manriquez, Bernarding Cruz

Staff: Town Attorney Stephen Cooper, General Superintendent Gary Cruz, Police Chief Brian Marquez,
Senior Center Director Anita Hinojos, Finance Director Teresa Williams, Fire Chief Cruz Angel Gonzales,
Hayden Police Officer Brandon Gomez

Audience: CAG Representative Andrea Robles, CAG Representative Angela Gotto

The Town is expected to receive approximately $225,123 in FY24 federal CDBG funds from the Arizona
Depariment of Housing Regional Account Discussion of possible projects the Town of Hayden may wish to

apply the funding

Angela Gotto CAG Representative mentioned to the Mayor and Council that the projects that they select in this
hearing will be the ones that will move forward to the next public hearing and no other projects can be added.
She gave the Mayor and Council the following examples of how other towns have utilized the funding: ADA
improvement to their parks or facilities, playground equipment, street improvements and water infrastructure.
After discussion the Mayor and Council suggested the following projects:

1. Playground Equipment

2. Manholes

3. Treatment Plant
4. Demolition

5. Housing Rehab
6. Streets

Ms. Gotto told the Mayor and Council that a street project can be combined with HURF funding.

Next CDBG Public Hearing set for May 20, 2024.
The CDBG Public Hearing ended at 5:50 p.m.

CERTIFICATION

| hereby certify that the foregoing meeting minutes are true and correct. The Hayden Town
Council held a CDBG Public Hearing on the 15th day of April 2024. | further certify

that the meeting was duly called and held and that a quorum was present.
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